
Do you want to influence the sustainable 
development of  UU’s physical milieu?	

Welcome to a workshop about the 
UU development plan 2050 
In this workshop we will work together in order to 
give input to the sustainability aspects of  Uppsala 
University's development plan. The output from the 
Workshop will be treated as a submission for 
comment (sv: remiss-svar) by the development plan’s 
project team.  

The  development plan paint a vision of  the Uppsala 
and Gotland campus in 2050 and revolves around the 
development of  the physical milieu of  our University. 
The plan is described as follows: "Development Plan 
2050 is of  a strategic nature and was initiated by the 
vice chancellor of  Uppsala University to draw up a 
comprehensive plan for the university's spatial 
structure and physical design during the coming 
decades". The development plan directive give 
proposals in five areas and one of  these is "ecological, 
economic and social sustainability."  

When: 18th of  February 2020 

Where: The CEMUS Library, (Villavagen 16, 
Earth Sciences Dept.) 

Time: 10.00 (sharp) - 12.00 

Registration: https://forms.gle/
5Y2xd6sooXreS3qD9 

Who can attend?:  
Staff, students and others who are interested in sustainability and the 
future of  Uppsala University. 

Workshop set up 
Before the workshop (if  you have time):  
Take 10 min or more to think about one of  the areas 
below. If  you have time, read through the short 
section about them in the report. What do you think 
that UU should be focusing on in this area? 
1. Renovation of  current buildings preferred over 

new ones,  
2. Climate adaptation,  
3. Energy solutions,  
4. Infrastructure and transport,  
5. Higher facility utilisation and shared resources, 
6. Climate impact and negative emissions, 
7. Ecosystem services,  
8. Social sustainability 
9. A virtual campus 
10. Other area you believe is important 
 	
During the workshop: After a short introduction, 20 
min is spent in small groups organised according to 
area of  interest. I.e. people who are for instance 
interested in 'Climate adaptation' will be in one group, 
people interested in 'Energy solutions' in one and so 
forth. During the discussion comments and 
suggestions are written down by one group member 
who is appointed secretary.   

The remaining time is spent in the big group and we 
all discuss each subject. The secretary of  each group 
complement the groups comments with insights from 
the larger group. In the end of  the workshop these 
comments are sent to the workshop organisers in 
order for them to put together the final input that will 
be sent to the project team working with the 
development plan.  
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